Planning Commission,

Please honor the statements you made last year, and remove WHI development from the
draft comprehensive plan.

A year ago, the Planning and Sustainability Commission said that West Hayden Island
development should not go forward UNLESS the Port fully mitigated for impacts to the
environment and the community. Despite the Port's refusal, the draft Comprehensive
Plan once again targets 300 acres on WHI for development.

West Hayden Island is a special place in Portland. I was anchored overnight on a sailboat just off
the south side a few weeks ago. Such a peaceful setting and awesome to see great blue heron,
osprey, woodpeckers and deer in just an hour during the early morning hours.

Please save West Hayden Island for the natural environment and wildlife. Please save it from
destruction and pavement.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Nancy Marshall
2002 NE 64th Ave
Portland OR 97213

Nancy Marshall <nancy97214@gmail.com>



